Dock, Joel

From: gerry1949@twc.com

Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 7:26 AM
To: Dock, Joel

Subject: ball home developement

Dear Mr. Dock, we live at 6701 Shaffer Lane, which is adjacent to the Ball Home rezoning case to change the property
from R-4 to R-5 zoning, Docket No. 18ZONE1009. We have been in touch with the developer, Ball Homes, and on the
basis of concessions they are making to provide additional buffers for our property, we do not have any objection to the
rezoning or the project.



